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Milhaven HOA Board of Directors – Upcoming Meetings 
The quarterly Board meetings are scheduled for Wednesday evenings at 7:00 PM on January 11 and April 12. 
Meetings are tentatively scheduled to be held at Judi Baker’s home. All Milhaven owners are welcome to attend 
any Board Meeting. The Annual Meeting is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, June 14 at 7:00 PM. 

Please reach out to any Board Member with questions or concerns or email the Board at Board@Milhaven.net. 

Look on our website for minutes of all recent Board meetings.  

Volunteers for Board Positions 
One or two Board positions may need to be filled for the 2-year period from July 2023 – June 2025. Please 
consider volunteering. You may want to attend the January or April Board meetings to get a sense of what is 
required. Or contact any Board member to discuss.  

Social Events – Mark Your Calendar 
A Halloween Parade will be held on October 31st at 6:00 PM. Get into your costumes and meet at the front of 
the neighborhood; the parade will proceed down Milview Drive to Milshire Place. Trick or treating will begin after 
the parade. It will be frightfully fun! 

An evening with Luminaries will be held in December. The date will be announced later. Your candles and bags 
will be delivered to your doorstep. You will need to go to the last median to get sand to assemble your 
luminaries. More information will be distributed in December.  

Little Library 
Our neighbor, Kaitlyn Butcher is updating the artwork that decorates the Little Library. Thank you, Kaitlyn for 
donating your time and talent to refresh the library.  

Please consider contributing some books to the Little Library. The children are thrilled when they discover new 
selections. If possible, take a few books and leave a few. Young adult and adult books are welcome too.   

Autumn Leaves and Yard Maintenance 
As you rake fallen leaves in your yard, please do not leave mounds of leaves at the curb for extended periods of 
time. And  please do not blow leaves from your yard into the medians. Please make an attempt to remove grass 
trimmings, leaves and other yard debris from the curb and gutters in order to maintain a clean and neat 
appearance in our neighborhood.  
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